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Dear Parents/ Carers
 
As we come to the end of  a fabulous year, I
want to say a huge well done to all our children
for their hard work, resilience, and
achievements. You’ve made us all incredibly
proud!

A special mention must go to Year 6 for their
amazing end-of-year production - what a
performance! You truly showcased your talents
and teamwork.
Unfortunately, due to the number of  children
attending wrap-around club, we have had to
cancel this provision.

We also say a fond farewell to Mr Edwards,
who will be moving on to a new role at Turves
Green, while remaining within our MAT. We
thank him for his dedication and wish him the
very best of  luck in his new adventure.
To all our families, thank you for your continued
support throughout the year. It means so much
to us.

Now it’s time to rest, relax, and recharge. We’re
already looking forward to what the future
holds, and we can’t wait to welcome everyone
back in September.
Have a wonderful summer, and to our Year 6
leavers - good luck at secondary school! You’ll
be brilliant.

Kind regards,
Mrs Samuel





Fun Events During the

Summer Break


